

Committee Meeting Minutes

Thursday 27th May 2010

1 Present – Les Dixon, Paul Nesbitt, Paul Kiss, Stuart Wintringham, Dave Rees, Kev Wilde, Don Foster, Nigel Watson, Hedley Brammer

2 Apologies – Mick Harrison, Phil Bennett

3 Minutes of the previous Meeting – Proposed by Nigel Watson & seconded by Don Foster

4 Matters Arising – None

5 Correspondence - None

6 Officers' Reports

1 Treasurer, Dave Rees -

2 Membership Secretary, Dave Rees – We have 1 new member

3 Diving Officer, Kevin Wilde - None

4 Training Officer, Kevin Wilde – Training of the new member has started OK

5 Equipment Officer, Stuart Wintringham – A roller has come off the trailer for Growler and will be replaced shortly. The dv on one of the training sets needs to be sorted out as it was found with a fault when the new trainee was being kitted up.

6 Bar Manager, Kevin Wilde – When I took on the job I ask for the involvement of others since I didn't wish to be behind the bar every week. Although others have been involved it hasn't been consistent and I want to set up a rota. There were 5 volunteers from the those present at the meeting and others will be sort. Kev Wilde will sort it out.

7 Website, Nigel Watson – Some more pictures from Chuuk have been placed on the site and there is a video but this is not working properly yet.

7 A O B – Les asked when a BBQ was to be organised this summer. The best time would be during the summer holidays. Les is to organise it and tickets will be issued.

We still don't have a 2nd dive flag; this will be brought along shortly. Dave Rees to organise.

Signatures are being set up for the requirements of lottery funding.

The Go Diving with BSAC is on again for this year with information on this on BSAC web site.

8 Next Meeting - 24th June at 20.00 hrs